Lee, Chris

From: Farris, Todd

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 3:36 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: Lee, Chris

Subject: RE: FP Ord Files for CAO Review

Both of these are legal and enforceable.

Todd Farris| Deputy City Attorney

tfarris@milwaukee.gov

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 3:28 PM
To: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: FW: FP Ord Files for CAO Review
Importance: High

Afternoon,

Please find attached two further ordinances, recommended today for passage, requiring review
by the Office of the City Attorney.

Questions, &c., of me, please let me know.
Thanks for your assistance.

Jim



